In THE RED Cross WORLD

nation for its effective action. In the name of the Head of State, I
declare the direct link between the International Committee and
the Spanish Red Cross open.”

Togo

The Togo Red Cross is now publishing an information bulletin
(Notes d'information) intended, as its Central Committee says in the
first issue which has just reached us in Geneva, to reflect the
National Society’s image and to make its activities known both
nationally and internationally. Several articles describe the work at
present being carried out at the central headquarters and the local
sections. A report is also given on the Society’s general meeting in
Lomé last February at which some important decisions were
reached, particularly for the blood transfusion and antituberculosis
campaigns.

Our best wishes go to this new publication for a successful
career.
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